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NOTICE 

Induction Programme "DEEKSHAARAMBH" for BCA Students 

This is to inform all students of the BCA course (2nd semester, 4th semester, 6th semester) that an 

Induction Programme titled “DEEKSHAARAMBH” will be held on January 24, 2025, at 10:00 AM in 

the Computer Lab. 

Attendance is compulsory for all students. Kindly be present on time. 

We look forward to your active participation. 
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